
Hello Westwood Pool Members! 
 
The Westwood Pool will re-open for lap swim and open swim on Thursday April 27th by 
reservation.  Reservations will now open Wednesday’s at 7p.  (no more Sunday mornings) Lap swim for 
next week will be available tonight at 7p. You will find lap swim and open swim reservations under 
Spring 2023—Aquatics—Lap Swim Reservations OR Open Swim Reservations. If you had time remaining 
on your membership, it has been adjusted. Please let me know if you see any issues on your account. 
 
We will be having a “Sneak Peek Event” at the pool on Wednesday April 26th from 11a-1p.  You can see 
the work that’s been done at the pool and light refreshments will be served. We welcome you all to 
attend. (no swimming during this time) 
 
We look forward to your return to the pool and thank you for your patience these past several weeks! 
 


